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Notice of Invitation for Bids 

The Jordanelle Special Service District (“JSSD”) is issuing an Invitation for Bids (“IFB”) from firms 
interested in providing 3,700 linear feet of 42-Inch HDPE pipe, along with associated flanges and fittings. 

To obtain a copy of the IFB, contact the Contract Administrator for this project, Chance Morris, at 
chancemorris@jssd.us.  A copy of the IFB will also be available at JSSD offices at 5360 N. Old Hwy 40, 
Heber City, UT, 84032. 

The IFB will be available on September 24, 2020.  Bids will be due October 1, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. MDT 

 

 

 

mailto:chancemorris@jssd.us

